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From: tcarlota.b@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tara Blackburn
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Oppose SMUD SolarShares program (19-BSTD-08)
Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 3:02:13 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Docket Office,

Please oppose the proposal by the Sacramento utility to effectively keep solar panels and batteries from being put
into new home construction.

SMUD's proposal will:

* Discourage solar from being installed directly on new homes.
* Make it harder for homeowners to add solar and storage later on.
* Deny new residents the chance to save hundreds of dollars on their energy bills each year.
* Deny new residents the ability to keep the lights on during blackouts.

If you approve this for Sacramento, every utility in the state will likely follow suit. This will gut the state's solar
homes program at a time when we should be making it as easy as possible for our new neighbors to make and store
their own solar energy at home and at work.

It is difficult for me to understand why anyone would want to prevent people from having an energy system which is
so helpful to everyday people and to the environment. All the arguments against it sound really hollow and it's
obvious to me that greed has a lot to do with this anti-solar agenda.

Sincerely,
Tara Blackburn
Hoopa, CA 95546
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